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I am concerned about Change #297.
I am concerned about the wildlife in my neighberhood.
I am concerned about the ongoing contamination of our sloughs.

Living on the edge of the Buffalo Slough for over 30 years, | have seen a lot of changes in the area. it
has gone from horse barns to warehouses, from quiet traffic to heavy traffic 24 hours a day. Rezoning
for industrial use will only further bring down our quality of life and help to destroy the at risk wildlife,

we need to save.

Making a change to industrial will cause harm to:

Bats {Little Brown and Big Brown, Silver-haired, and Hoary)

Willow Flycatchers

Migrating Canada Geese, other fowl and Silver-haired and Hoary bats

Sunderlund Neighborhood




